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Attachments: RE ongoing electrical utility industrial sector machinations 

Please place the attached in Docket No. 20210015. 

Thank you! 
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Hiep Nguyen

From: Office of Commissioner Passidomo
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 8:18 AM
To: 'Beatrice Balboa'
Subject: RE: ongoing electrical utility industrial sector machinations

Dear Ms. Balboa: 
 
Thank you for your email, dated June 26, 2022, which Commissioner Passidomo has received and read. The 
Commission Clerk will place a copy of your email in Docket No. 20210015-EI, Petition for rate increase by 
Florida Power & Light Company. We appreciate you providing the Commission with your comments. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

Angelena McCoy 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Passidomo 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850) 413-6042 
 
 
From: Beatrice Balboa <beatricebalboa@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 26, 2022 2:36 PM 
To: Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Clark 
<Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Graham <Commissioner.Graham@PSC.STATE.FL.US>; 
Office of Commissioner La Rosa <Commissioner.LaRosa@psc.state.fl.us>; Office of Commissioner Passidomo 
<Commissioner.Passidomo@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FPL: ongoing electrical utility industrial sector machinations 

 
Sunday 26 June 2022 1430 hours 
 
Florida Public Service Commission 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to express my ongoing deepest disappointment that the electrical utility industrial sector continues 
to mismanage the electrical infrastructure throughout the State of Florida despite given unfettered access to 
elected and appointed government officials and agencies in the furtherance of policies and agendas in pursuing 
poorly thought out sourcing of energy resources and a decidedly anti-consumer stance with the rate-paying 
public across the board. Ongoing investigations continue undercover the long-standing practices by these 
captains of industry to extract ever larger fees and electrical rates to aggrandize their oversized ambitions by 
direct and indirect political arrangements in backrooms. 
 
The attached documentation clearly indicates the lengths that the electrical utility industrial sector continues to 
pursue to ensure their monolithic position in the electricity sector in the State of Florida. 
 
Please place these observations and articles in the appropriate docket to underscore the overwhelmingly 
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calculated cold-hearted manner that these captains seem to influence the very elected/appointed representatives 
that should, instead, be seeking to comfort their constituents day-to-day hardships to pay for the aggrandizement 
of these out sized economic sectors.  Even retirees on extremely limited income and practically no usage are 
being fiscally "taken advantage of".  Entirely shameful and disgraceful corporate usurious behavior by these 
captains of industry. 
 
Thank you for your time in these matters and hope to hear from you soon. 
 
Sincerely, 
Beatrice Balboa 
1010 South Ocean Boulevard, Unit 1008 
Pompano Beach, FL 33062-6631 
USA 




